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In preparation for the construction of the Health and Wellness Centre in the new year,

sidewalk and road construction will be taking place near CITE, Residence, Seneca Sting

Dome and Parking Garage at Newnham Campus beginning on Monday, Nov. 6. 

Please note that construction is dependent on the weather.

To ensure everyone’s safety, please be cautious when walking or driving in these areas. 

Sorry for any inconveniences this may cause. Thank you for your co-operation.
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